
Sutherland Shire Council invites 
you to the unveiling of the 
Norm Dixon interpretive signage

Join us for the unveiling of the Norm 
Dixon interpretive signage, honouring 
the memory of Mr Dixon and his legacy 
of active community participation and 
dedication to environmental preservation.

Friday 10 May 2024 
10:15am - 11:15am

The Crescent, Woronora 
Corner of The Crescent 
and Prince Edward Park Road

Please RSVP your attendance to: 
media@ssc.nsw.gov.au


